Huber Heights Basketball League
P.O. Box 24757
Huber Heights, OH 45424

July 3, 2019

Dear Friend of HHBL,
The Huber Heights Basketball League is preparing for our inaugural season! Incorporated on July 1, 2019, for the 2019-2020 season, we are excited to provide the city of Huber Heights with a recreational league. Our organization will provide a quality basketball program, focusing on developing fundamental basketball skills and good sportsmanship to children from age 6-17. This program will only be possible through the support of the local business community, and a small tax-deductible contribution is the support we are looking for. Your commitment of just $200 helps to cover the cost of uniforms, referees, equipment, and rental fees for gym space. In exchange for your support, one of our teams will be given a playing shirt with your company name or logo to wear for all games during the 2019-2020 season. Your company’s name will also be displayed on our website (hhbl.org), along with your teams win/loss record. 
If you are interested in team sponsorship, please complete the enclosed form and return to the address provided. Please provide your company logo with your completed form. To help us with planning for this season, if you are interested in sponsoring a team, please submit your information as soon as possible. The HHBL Board of Directors and the kids who participate in our program thank you for your generous support. 

Sincerely, 

Angela Fannin
865-934-8658
[bookmark: _GoBack]HHBL Treasurer and Sponsorship Director
